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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 18, 1976 

MR. PRESIDENT: 

Congressman Del Latta visited with me this afternoon 
and wanted you to have the following message: 

Del feels very strongly that you should give serious con­
sideration to Reagan for the Vice Presidential nomination. 
He feels it is the best way to present a unified ticket. 
He also states there is a tremendously strong feeling 
by the Reagan forces which could cause problems in 
uniting the Party unless Reagan is selected. 

You should be aware that Reagan was not Del's original 
choice for Vice President, but he said he wants to win 
November. 

JOHN 0. MARSH, JR. 
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